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Westinghouse Owners Group PCheck
Procedures Subcormittee ESheron
Wisconsin Electric Power Company JGuttman
231 W. Michigan TSpeis
P. 0. Box 2046, Room 320 B % % anan
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Dear Mr. Newton:

As discussed during our November 12, 1980 meeting in Bethesda, the
Westinghouse Owners Group (WOG) should provide the staff with a basis
document for the emergency procedure guidelines. If this document is
not available at this time, your response should include a commitment
to provide it within a time frame that is mutually acceptable to the
stzff and the WOG.

with regard to your presentations at the November 12, 1980 meeting,

we have identified two ceneral concerns that will require resolution
between the staff, WOG and Westinghouse during the course of our
review. These are: (1) the interactions between the Reactor Coolant
System and the containment during the Vimiting events as this does not
appear to be addressed in your analyses and (2) the 1a5k of transition
{nstructions or guidelines between the EDI's and the E<OI's in the case
ch;ubs;ggent or miltipie failures as identified in Section 1.C.1 of
NUREG-0737.

Based on our discussions during the meeting, we will review WCAPRES)

to determine its adequacy as part of your submittal to meet the require-
ments of Item 1.C.1 of NUREG-0737 for reanalysis of transients and
accidents. We plan to have completed a preliminary review by the

end of February 1981.

Sincerely,

Orizinal signed by 4l ¢
Stephen H. Hanauer, Director Y
Division of Human Factors Safety
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